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LEGAL NOTICE 
 

CITY OF WOODLAND 
PLANNING COMISSION  

NOTICE OF WORK SESSION and PUBLIC MEETING 
  
Notice is hereby given that the City of Woodland Planning Commission will receive comments from 
interested individuals regarding a code interpretation regarding residential uses in the Central Business 
District (C-1) (ZTA-18-002) and will be holding the first of several work sessions regarding the upcoming 
Comprehensive Plan update.  The commission will be discussing the public participation plan outlined 
in the comp plan and discussing the scope of the update. (CPA-18-009 & CPA-18-010) 
or delivered by testimony 
Interested persons may appear and be heard at the Planning Commission meeting and work session to 
be held September 20th, 2018 at 7:00 p.m. at 200 E. Scott Avenue, Woodland WA.   
 
Comments regarding items on the agenda may be hand delivered, faxed, mailed, e-mailed, at PO Box 9, 
or at 230 Davidson Avenue, Woodland WA 98674. Other written or oral testimony may be presented 
and considered at the commission meeting. Questions regarding the application should be directed to 
Travis Goddard, Community Development Director, at (360) 225-7299 or at 
goddardt@ci.woodland.wa.us. 
 
Dated this 4th day of September, 2018. 
 
  Mari E. Ripp 
 
Mari E. Ripp 
Clerk-Treasurer 
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